
 
AGENDA REQUEST  

 

 

TO:  Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Terri Blissard, Grant Administrator 

DATE May 26, 2020 

SUBJECT:  IN THE MATTER OF SAND CREEK BANK STABILIZATION BIDS TB 
  

 

Request:  

Please find attached for your approval a bid award recommendation for the Sand Creek bank 

stabilization project. The recommended bidder is Enscor, LLC, with a bid in the amount of 

$124,304. 

 

All of the bids submitted for the project are available for review in the Council Clerk’s office. 

 

This project is funded in part by a grant from the NRCS Emergency Watershed Protection 

Program. 

 

 

 


